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Things to note:

We are hoping to run a DT day on Thursday, where the children will be building bird
boxes and bug houses which they have designed and written instructions for. If you
are available on Wednesday and willing to bring along some tools to support us, we
would greatly appreciate your help in building/making our designs. If you are
interested in helping, please let myself or the office know.

What we have been learning:

English: The children have been learning the difference between compound and
simple sentences which they have then applied to their own independent writing,
describing the Iron Man.

Maths: We have strengthened our understanding of parallel and perpendicular lines
and we are more confident when recognising these lines within different shapes. We
have also been assessing our knowledge of 3D shapes and we will continue to
name, create and compare.

Project 1: How can we make our school more beautiful?

The children have considered how to make the school more beautiful and they
decided that we should encourage wildlife into our school by making bug hotels and
bird boxes.

We have made our first design and researched what we might need.

The children critiqued each other’s design in preparation for their building.






